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NOTE BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

1. Further to the Note by the President of the Security Council dated

30 June 1993 (S/26015) concerning the Council’'s documentation and related
matters, the President of the Security Council wishes to state that all members
of the Council have indicated their agreement with the following proposals:

1. The tentative forecast of the programme of work of the Security
Council for each month should be made available to all Member States,
for information. This should be done once the Secretariat has
presented the forecast to the President of the Council and it has been
transmitted to the members of the Council.

2. The forecast should be prepared along the same lines as now, in
conformity with the decisions of the Council.

3.  The forecast should be made available, in all official languages "for
information only/not an official document" and there should be a
footnote reading:

"This tentative forecast of the programme of work of the Security
Council has been prepared by the Secretariat for the President of the
Council. The forecast covers in particular those matters that may be
taken up during the month pursuant to earlier decisions of the
Council. The fact that a matter is or is not included in the forecast
carries no implication that it will or will not be taken up during the
month; the actual programme of work will be determined by
developments and the views of members of the Council."

2. The members of the Council will continue their consideration of other
suggestions concerning the Council's documentation and related matters.
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